
Syosset Central School District
Dr. Thomas L. Rogers J. Irving Baylis School
Superintendent of Schools 580 Woodbury Road

Plainview, New York 11803-1007

Main Office 516-364-5798
FAX 516-837-8924

August 23, 2024

Dear Baylis Parents and/or Guardians:

I hope everyone is enjoying the last few days of summer vacation. We are in full swing getting ready to
welcome our students on Tuesday, September 3rd and are very excited about it. The building is sparkly clean
and spectacular due to our custodial team’s hard work! In addition, Baylis teachers are eager to greet your
children on day 1 as they are getting their classrooms ready.

Click here for our Baylis FAQ document which includes important beginning of the school year information
and protocols. The FAQ document contains links to additional detailed information if you wish to read more
about a particular topic.

I am lifting the most important information out of this FAQ document, which is the date you can view your
child’s classroom teacher’s name in the Parent Portal. It will be on Wednesday, August 28th after 12:00 pm.
Please be patient with the portal that day if you are unable to access this information immediately since many
parents will be trying to enter the system at the same time.

I am looking forward to a wonderful year. Thank you for your support and cooperation.

If you have any questions, please contact our Main Office at 516-364-5798.  

Sincerely,

Clara Y. Kang
Principal

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1hrdLl5Isf2sOdsO0j7o-l-m-ZviCdZPwn5ZDnpZqYME/edit?usp=sharing

